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Ref:   HYa/IWi/EGo          September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Go Ape Rewards Trip Friday 29th September 2023, Final Arrangements 
 
We hope that your child is excited for the rewards trip. The bus will leave school at 9.00am and depart from Go 
Ape at 2.00pm to return to school for 3pm. 

Please arrange for your child to be at school between 8:30 am and 8:45am to ensure a prompt 9am departure 
(Normal school buses will be in operation). Upon arrival Pupils in years 8 and 9 should make their way to room 2 
and Pupils in years 10 and 11 to room 3 for morning registration.  

The venue does not provide lunch so a packed lunch will be required (if they are entitled to free school meals 
please email office@thesnaithschool.org.uk if you wish the school to supply them with lunch).  
 
What should you wear? Please read below from the Go Ape Website. 
 
Go Ape recommends the below to be worn. We recommend you wear gloves for comfort. Bring your own or pre-
order our recommended gloves and collect from our cabin. 
 
We suggest that you wear something you don’t mind getting grubby. Dress for the weather so bring along a mac 
if the forecast is for rain. 
 
You need to make sure you have the correct footwear which can’t fall off easily. This should offer protection to 
your toes and heel. Please do not wear sandals, flip flops, Crocs, slip-off or high heel shoes. 
 
Your stomach area will need to be covered to prevent the harness rubbing, and long hair must be tied back to 
prevent entanglements in the equipment. 
    
To attend Go Ape everyone participating must complete an online disclaimer prior to starting the activity to 
ensure Go Ape meet all necessary safety and legal obligations. Please could we ask that you complete the 
disclaimer for your child by following the link below.  When prompted please enter Ian Williams as the 
supervising adult. 
 
https://mono.wherewolf.co.nz/uemcgs 
 
Please do not give your child any medication they have not taken before, for example travel sickness pills. If your 
child suffers from travel sickness, please inform the school. If your child uses an inhaler or other medication, these 
should be handed to Mr Williams prior to travel. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

                                                
Mr. I Williams 
Trip Leader 
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